
Keweenaw County Brownfield Redevelopment Authority
June 16. 2015

Present-Steven Karpiak, Bill Griffin, Ray Chase, Mark Klemp
Absent-Michael Musiel
Guest-Chuck Bennetts

Steven opened the meeting at 7:02 pm.  Still no Chair.  More members needed.

Bill reported on his contact with Mark Blount concerning the Mt. Horace Greeley clean up.  On
Wednesday, July 29th, it looks likely that Mark and a project manage will be here to tour the 
facilities and discuss the problems.  Mark Petrie from the DEQ is also interested in attending.  
Ray brought Chuck up to speed on the project.  Bill wants to tour the grounds and discuss the 
contaminants.  The ground water contamination and clean up costs are the biggest issues.  
Visiting the site and the discussion to follow with take a whole day.  The tour would probably 
start at 10:00 am at the site.  Bill will draft an agenda for the meeting.

Steven asked for public comment at 7:40 pm.  There was no public comment.

Mark moved, Ray second, to approve the minutes of April 21, 2015, with the correct spelling of
Mark Blount's last name made.  Passed unanimously.

Ray asked for an update on the Louisiana-Pacific property on US 41, outside Mohawk.  Bill 
stated that a phase II study has not been done.  There is a party asking about the site.

If the July 29th meeting date becomes firm, the Authority members hope to meet about two 
weeks before to discuss our approach and desired outcome.  Time and date of the meeting to be
determined.  Watch your emails.

Bill moved, Mark second, to adjourn the meeting at 7:55 pm.  Passed unanimously.

The time and date of the next meeting to be determined.

Submitted,
                   Steven Karpiak, Secretary 


